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I work for the organization Daisy CHAIN and I have witnessed the profound impact 

Measure 110 has had on our community. Our clients are able to get nonjudgemental, 

peer support during pregnancy, birth, termination, loss, postpartum, and lactation. It 

has provided shelter and reduced stigma for people who use drugs. It has created 

jobs for people that are doing this important work. SB1065 would allow us to continue 

this process of destigmatizing for SUD and PWUD.  


